
From: Jennifer L. Bradfute
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; Brooks, David K, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD
Cc: Michael Feldewert (MFeldewert@hollandhart.com); Jordan L. Kessler (JLKessler@hollandhart.com);

shall@montand.com
Subject: Case No. 15906 & 15907 - Request to Continue
Date: Friday, January 5, 2018 1:40:35 PM

Mike,
 

Marathon would like to continue Case Nos. 15906 and 15907 to the January 25th docket on the basis
that it has been negotiating a deal with EOG and the parties have made progress towards reaching
an agreement.  Marathon will still need an expedited order in this matter because these wells are
scheduled to be drilled in mid-March.   I have contacted counsel for the other parties in these cases
and they do not oppose this request.
 
Thanks,
Jennifer
 

Jennifer L. Bradfute
Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com
P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1845 | O: 505.848.1800 | F: 505.848.1891
 
This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error,
please delete it without forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.
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